
 

LENT TOWNSHIP PUBLIC NOTICE 

BOARD OF AUDIT MEETING/BUDGET MEETING 

 
NOTICE IS HEREBY GIVEN the Lent Township Board will conduct the 

Board of Audit and Budget meeting on Monday, February 12, 2018 at 
7:00 PM at the Lent Town Hall at 33155 Hemingway Ave., Stacy, MN 

55079. A suggested budget for the year 2019 will be discussed.  This 
budget will be proposed to the residents of Lent Township at the Annual 

Meeting on March 13, 2018 at 7:00 PM at the Lent Town Hall. 
 

Kelly Wood, Clerk 
Lent Township 

 


